
 
 

NOTICE • NOTICE • NOTICE • NOTICE • NOTICE 
 

FreeFlight (Trimble) NavData Services to be Discontinued 
After Cycle 0813 for the Following GPS Systems. 

 
February 1, 2008 

 
• TNL 2000/2100/3000/3100 
• TNL 2000T/2100T/3000T/3100T 
• TNL 1000 DC 
• TNL Approach 2000, 2100, 2101 I/0  

 
We regret to inform you Jeppesen will discontinue offering NavData 
services for the FreeFlight (Trimble) GPS systems listed above as of 
Cycle 0813 (Effective Date: December 18, 2008).  
 
This has been a difficult decision to make and has been necessitated by 
the fact that Jeppesen and FreeFlight have exhausted all alternatives to 
produce these databases so that they can fit on the required edge cards 
for these GPS systems. These units are engineered to only accept 1MB 
cards and the Jeppesen databases have exceeded these limits due to 
normal growth of aviation data. Furthermore, edge cards have become 
nearly obsolete and Jeppesen no longer has the parts necessary to build 
Skybound adapters for edge cards. 
 
We understand it’s not easy to quickly replace GPS systems in your 
aircraft; so this is why we plan to continue offering these services 
through the end of the year. Please note, in order to continue these 
services, airports may need to be removed from the database so that the 
database fits on the edge card.  
 
If your revision service extends beyond Cycle 0813, we will refund you 
the difference from January 15, 2009 to your established end of service 
date.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeppesen 
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